HoOLY NAME OF JESUS

9 Cross Lane, Great Barr, Birmingham,
B43 6LN, Tel: 0121 3571351,
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(Betharram)
Today’s Mass
SOLEMNITY OF .
PENTECOST Welcome to this House Readings
of God: Acts 2: 1-11; Ps 103;
Year C Talk to God before M
8th June —16th June ; alk To mod betore flass Romans 8: 8-17; John
2019 Listen to God during Mass 14:15-16, 23-26.

Talk to others after Mass

IN THE ONE SPIRIT WE WERE ALL BAPTISED

St. Paul, to the Churches in Corinth, said “Do you not know that you are God’s temple
and God'’s Spirit dwells in you? (1 Cor.3:16). Perhaps a fruit of the season we have just
celebrated could be a growing awareness that each one of us is a temple of the Holy
Spirit, and that Spirit lives within us. If we think and act like this we will grow and mature
in our relationship with God the Holy Spirit. We shall begin to think of ourselves as new
creations, anointed and confirmed by the same Holy Spirit.

The Holy Spirit does many things for us - he gives us the gift of prayer; he gives us the
gift of reading the scriptures with faith and expectancy; and he works in us to make us
holy and to help us long for the return of Jesus. The prayer of those who have the Spirit
is always ‘Come, Lord Jesus Come’.

DEACON TERRY

50TH ANNIVERSARY PILGRIMAGE TO THE SHRINE OF OUR LADY OF LOURDES
AT HEDNESFORD

The Pilgrimage to the Shrine of our Lady of Lourdes at Hednesford is from 6th to 7th
July 2019. Archbishop Bernard Longley is the Principal Celebrant and Preacher. This
year there will be a Youth Vigil on Saturday at 7pm and a procession aimed mainly at
young people on Sunday at 12 Noon followed by the Sacrament of Reconciliation
(Confession) and Holy Mass with the Sacrament of the Sick at 4:00pm. For more
details please see the poster on the Church noticeboard or contact directly on 01543
422576; email: olol.hednesford@gmail.com
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PRAY FOR OUR SICK PARISHIONERS

Mary Arulandhu, Ossie Bishop, Audrey Clewlow, Catherine
Freeman, Teresa Goddard, Arthur Harding, Maurice Hughes,
Stephen Hurley, Bridget Green, Bryn and Bridie Howells,
Elizabeth Ibbotson, Haydee Stanton, Anna Kennedy, Harold
Johnson, Linda Lowe, Sandra Pearson, Anne Jennings, Janet
Chamberlain, Kevin O’Neill, Kala Kanji, Grace Elizabeth
Sharron, Joan Evelyn Rawlings, Sheila Shearon, Bridget
Whitfield and Patricia Flanagan.

ANNIVERSARIES
We remember Elsie Moore, Andrew Grennan, Matthew Boyle,

Patrick Duffy, Joan Taylor, Ronald Fortune, Ruby Dowling, John
Shilston, Janina Stolarewicz, Bill Collins, Jim Cruise, Marion
Wozniak, Bridget Whittall, Kathleen Horrobin, Frances Pearsall,

Pamela Fearn, Marie Hayes, Thomas Boyle, and all those
whose anniversaries occur about this time.

WALSINGHAM TRIP

Will all those who are going to Walsingham on the 6th July, please
come to the meeting on Tuesday 18th June at 7:.00pm in the
Convent. Many Thanks. Angela Richards.

THANK YOU

Thank you to Catherine Shilston for the flowers donations this
weekend in memory of John Shilston and James Goldrick.

NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER AND FASTING FOR LIFE
The Good Counsel Network is organising a Day of Prayer and
Fasting For Life on Saturday 22nd June, two days before the
Feast of St John the Baptist. Please pray and fast for the end of
abortion and euthanasia. Your prayer and fasting is urgently
needed, and it really does save lives. For details of our life saving
work see www.GoodCounselNetwork.com

DOWRY TOUR OF OUR LADY OF WALSINGHAM

The Slipper Chapel statue of Our Lady of Walsingham along with
the Dowry Tour Exhibition will visit every English Catholic
Diocese and Cathedral between 2018 - 2020, preparing for the
rededication of England as the Dowry of Mary. As part of this tour
Our Lady Statue will visit Birmingham, St Chad’s Cathedral from
Thursday 20th to Saturday 22nd June. For timetable and more

information please the poster on the Church notice board. )




This Week
8th June — 16th June
(Psalter Week 2)

Holy Mass & Services

Other Events

Saturday 8th June
Easter Feria

10:00am John Mohammed
RIP

10:30am - 12pm Confessions
12:30pm Tim Collins RIP

Sunday 9th June

SOLEMNITY OF PENTECOST
Retiring Collection for Church
Maintenance

8:30am Anne Doocey RIP
10:30am —Pat Duffy RIP

First Holy Communion Mass
With St Mark’s School
Children

Coffee & Tea in the Parish
Centre after 10:30am
Mass. Friends of Holy
Name ( Debbie O’Shea)
8.00pm-9:30pm Bingo in
the Parish Centre.

Monday 10th June

Memorial of the Blessed Virgin
Mary, Mother of the Church

11:00am Divine Mercy

11:30am Ints of Audrey
Clewlow

9:30am- 10:30am - FHC
Practice by HN School

Tuesday 11th June NO MASS 9:30am- 10:30am - FHC
Memorial of St Barnabas, Apostle Practice by HN School
Wednesday 12th June NO MASS 9:30am- 10:30am - FHC

Feria in Ordinary Time

Practice by HN School

Thursday 13th June

Feast of Our Lord Jesus Christ,
The Eternal High Priest

9:15am Mass at St Mark’s
School —Mary Connolly RIP

9:30am- 10:30am - FHC
Practice by HN School

Friday 14th June
Feria in Ordinary Time

11:00am Exposition of the
Blessed Sacrament

11:30am Fenton McKenna

9:15am-10:45am - FHC
Practice by HN School

Saturday 15th June
Feria in Ordinary Time

10:00am Ints of Marist Sisters
10:30am - 12pm Confessions

12:30pm Margaret and Peter
Harvey RIP

2:30pm First Holy Communion
Mass for Holy Name School
Children

Sunday 16th June
SOLEMNITY OF THE MOST
HOLY TRINITY

Retiring Collection for Day for
Life

8:30am Joe McNamara RIP
10:30am Maureen Finn RIP

12:00pm Baptism

Coffee & Tea in the Parish
Centre after 10:30am
Mass. (Maureen Fenton
and Group)
8.00pm-9:30pm Bingo in
the Parish Centre.




Loose Money:
£560.57
Gift Aid Envelopes:
£284.70
Catholic
Communication:
£234.63

Mass Attendance
Last Sunday: 407

Thank you for
supporting your
Parish.

CHILDREN’S
LITURGY GROUP
This weekend the

Children's Liturgy will
be closed and it will
[re-open next Sunday.
Please encourage
your children and
grand children to be
part of this Liturgy
Group.

OUR PARISH
CENTRE
We need your
support. For
bookings contact
Jackie Mooney on
0745 552 6003
holynameparishcen-
tre.wix.com/
event

Next Sunday’s
Mass Readings
Proverbs 8:22-31;
Ps 8; Romans 5:1-5;
Matthew 16:12-15

SILVER JUBILEE OF BROTHER ANDREW
SCJ - SAVE THE DATE

This year Bro. Andrew Ferris, SCJ will be celebrating his Silver
Jubilee (25th Anniversary) of Religious Profession. To celebrate this
joyful occasion of his life and give thanks for the gift of his
Religious Vocation there will be a Thanksgiving Mass on Friday 5th
July 2019 at 7:00pm. Fr. Enrico Frigerio, SCJ (Regional
Superior) will be the Principal Celebrant and Preacher. Please save
this date in your diary. There will be refreshments in the Parish
Centre. Fr. Vincent, SCJ would like some volunteers to set up the
Parish Centre for the refreshments so if anyone would like to help in
this regard please speak to Fr. Vincent as soon as possible. Many
thanks.

MEETING BLESSED JOHN HENRY NEWMAN

There is a series of talks at Oscott college (Chester Road, Sutton
Coldfield, B73 5AA) to introduce Blessed John Henry Newman to
the seminary community and to a wider audience as we prepare
for his canonization by Pope Francis. These talks are designed as
an introduction to Newman, for anyone who is unfamiliar with him,
and would like to understand better why the Church has chosen to
call him a saint. The talks take place on 19th, 20th and 21st June
from 6:30pm to 9:00pm, tickets £5 per evening. For details please
see the poster on the Church Notice board.

SPECIAL RETIREMENT THANK YOU CELEBRATION

LISA FAHY retired as Head of Sacred Heart School, Aston just
before Christmas.They are arranging a special Retirement Thank
You Celebration for her on Saturday 6th July. There will be Mass
at 12.30 pm in Church in Prestbury Road followed by a “do” in the
Club afterwards. Please get the news out and around the Sacred
Heart School family using all your social media contacts. If you
would like to contribute to a retirement gift, please send a cheque
to Fr. Stephen written out to “Sacred Heart, Aston”, with
Lisa Fahy written on the back or give through My Donate on the
Church website with a message "Lisa Fahy" (N.B This ceases on
30th June). To help with catering can you
email sacredheartaston@hotmail.com to let us know that you are
coming.
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